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From: Affonso, Jana <jana_affonso@fws.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 12:17 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Subject: Fwd: BiOp Dates for Presidential Memo Update


FYI


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Allen, Kaylee <kaylee_allen@fws.gov>


Date: Tue, Apr 2, 2019 at 12:11 PM


Subject: Re: BiOp Dates for Presidential Memo Update


To: Knecht, Mary (Lee) <mknecht@usbr.gov>


Cc: Jana Affonso <jana_affonso@fws.gov>, Paul Souza <paul_souza@fws.gov>, Norris, Jennifer


<jennifer_norris@fws.gov>


Hi Mary Lee- Hope you are doing well. We are on track to meet the schedules for Yolo and Roc. We haven't


received the BA yet for BF Sisk, but anticipate meeting the schedule assuming we receive a complete BA soon.


This project is being handled by the Sacramento Fish and Wildlife Office. For the remainder of the projects we


anticipate being able to meet the 135 day schedule assuming we receive complete BA. Thanks, kaylee


On Mon, Apr 1, 2019 at 3:42 PM Knecht, Mary (Lee) <mknecht@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hi all,


Hope all is well. We are working on a progress report for the Presidential Memo on Western Water and need


to confirm that USFWS is still on track for the following BiOp dates. Would you please let us know by noon


tomorrow, 4/2?


ROC on LTO

BiOp: 6/15/19


Yolo Bypass Salmonid Habitat Restoration and Fish Passage

BiOp: by 4/30/19


B.F. Sisk Safety of Dams

BiOp: by 8/31/19


We also want to confirm that USFWS is OK with the planned approach to issue a BiOp 135 days following


BA issuance (provided the BA is complete and there is Congressional authorization) for the following projects:


- Temperance Flat


- Los Vaqueros Reservoir Expansion


- San Luis Low Point


- NODOS (Sites)


Let me know if you have any questions.


Thank you,
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Mary Lee


Thanks much,


Mary Lee


--

Mary Lee Knecht


Special Assistant / DC Office Liaison


U.S. Department of Interior

Bureau of Reclamation - Mid-Pacific Region


2800 Cottage Way

Sacramento, CA 95825

o: 916.978.5198

c: 916.717.9257

e: mknecht@usbr.gov


--

Kaylee Allen


Field Supervisor


San Francisco Bay-Delta Fish and Wildlife Office


U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service


(916) 930-5603


kaylee_allen@fws.gov



